

Ehren R. Jarrett Ed.D.

Superintendent

815.966.3102 *Phone* 815.972.3404 *Fax* ehren.iarrett@rps205.com *Email* 

May 23, 2016

## A. Rae Clementz

Principal Consultant
System of Support & District Intervention
Innovation & Improvement
Illinois State Board of Education
Alzina Building
100 North First Street, N-242
Springfield, IL 62777-0001

RECEIVED

MAY 3 1 2016

ILLINOIS STATE BOARD OF EDUCATION

RE: Kennedy Middle School 04-101-2050-25-1010

Dear Ms. Clementz,

Thank you for the support you have afforded the Kennedy Middle School faculty and staff as they have worked on the School Improvement Grant project, cohort 6. Travis Woulfe has repeatedly reported how beneficial interactions with you have been and how appreciative he and the team are for you and Mr. Robert Hartwig.

Please accept this letter as our official request to allow us to utilize FY16 Cohort 6 SIG 1003(g) funds for Planning Year work through August 31, 2016. The team has been diligently planning their work for the summer and this flexibility of fund usage may prove beneficial.

Please feel free to contact me or Travis Woulfe with any follow up questions or directions. Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Dr. Ehren R. Járrett, Superintendent